

## **Nursery Newsletter**



# Our Current Theme is "Getting to know You"

As part of our T4W activities we have been reading lots of books including 'Little Rabbit Foo Foo'. The children really loved the story and enjoyed acting it out using the puppets.



In maths we have been learning all about numbers. Each week we have focussed on a new number and have begun to introduce the Numicon resources as part of our counting activities.



We have all enjoyed taking part in our Premier Sports sessions in the hall as well as learning lots of new songs in singing assembly.

#### Nursery Uniform

Please ensure all uniform is named:

- Navy jogging bottoms
- Yellow polo t-shirt
- Navy sweatshirt
- Waterproof coat
- Shoes with a velcro fastening to enable children to be independent when changing into their wellies

### P.E. & Outdoor Play in Kipper's Garden

Please ensure your child has:

- black or navy trainer style shoes suitable for P.E. and outdoor play
- A pair of named wellingtons and a waterproof suit in nursery.

Please ensure your child has a full set of spare clothes in their bags each day, including socks & underwear.

During outdoor play or art activities children may get wet or dirty and might need to get changed.

### Time to chat...

Nursery staff are usually available to speak to parents and carers at the beginning and end of the day. We are happy to chat about your child or offer support with toilet training, behaviour or any other issues. However, if you require additional time appointments can be made with Miss Keeley.

WE ARE ALWAYS HAPPY TO HELP



## **Nursery Newsletter**



We have had a very busy term! Look at what we've been up to...

We have had so much fun exploring the nursery environment and getting to know our new friends...

















#### Churchtown Baby & Toddler Group

- Every Friday from 9:00-10:30am in the Early Years Hall.
- £1.00 voluntary contribution
- Children have the opportunity to play, have snack and listen to a story.
- New session begins after half term.

#### Parenting 2000

Parenting 2000 offers a wide range of support to parents and carers of children and young people. This includes 1-2-1 support, services to meet the specific needs of the family, a variety of government endorsed parenting courses and support groups and strives to improve access to services in Sefton for the whole family.

www.parenting2000.org.uk

### Snack

THANK YOU for the contributions we have received so far. Please pay £6.00 per half term or £12.00 per term.

Money goes towards snack and baking. During each morning and afternoon session the children are offered a drink of water or milk and a snack.